
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

By providing loving relationships, being good models, setting high expectations, upholding firm 
and fair discipline that holds our children accountable to themselves, we provide an environment 
that supports the development of good character. Of course, you live as you have been taught and 
as Dorothy Nolte once wrote: 
 

“If children live with encouragement, 
 they learn confidence; 
 if children live with tolerance, 
 they learn patience;  
 if children live with praise,  
 they learn appreciation;  
 if children live with sharing, 
  they learn generosity 
 if children live with honesty 
 they learn truthfulness; ……” 
 

If our children can develop a character that is packed full of the values and virtues that Dorothy 
Nolte thinks we can provide for them by the manner in which we live, then, when the time comes 
for them as adults to establish relationships, they will have the benefit of true character and 
commitment to see them through. 
Jesus, we ask to see as You see, to act as You act, to love as You love, to be of Your 
character.  Amen. 
 

ENROLMENTS 
Enrolments are officially open for 2021.  
Please complete your enrolment forms and submit them with the required 
supporting documentation into the school office. 
 
 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY (PUPIL FREE) ON FRIDAY 3RD JULY  
The last day of the school term will be pupil free for Prouille as for all Broken 
Bay Diocesan schools. The Interim Director of school Mr Danny Casey will 
be addressing all schools via video link and then individual schools will be 
conducting individual professional learning sessions for the remainder of the 
day. 
 

 
SNAPSHOTS FROM THE CLASSROOM 
Each week we will post ‘Snapshoots from the Classroom’. We understand that parents are missing 
not being able to visit the classrooms and likewise the students and staff miss not having you here.  
This week we have featured students in Kindy Kangaroo dot painting.  
 
SCHOOL SEMESTER 1 STUDENT REPORTS 

Parents due to Social Distancing restrictions interviews will be conducted by 
phone. Teachers will organise a booking time with you and send home 
confirmation of a time for phone conversations. If you haven’t booked your 
phone interview with your class teacher could you please contact the school 
as soon as possible. Thank you for your understanding with this change of 
communication. Instructions on how to access student’s reports in Compass 
in the School News section of this News Bulletin.  
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Congratulations Students for Outstanding Application to Learning and Behaviour 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STAR OF THE WEEK  
Congratulations to Phoebe Taylor in Yr 6 Wallaby. who is our Star of the Week.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sue Bevan 
 

Ms. Sue Bevan PRINCIPAL 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CLASS 

 

K Kangaroo Diana Lewis, Kennedy Lill, Jessica Potter 

1 Rosella Rose Sheppard, Harry Brady, Huxley Jordan 

1 Lyrebird Evie Jones, Angus Mithieux 

2 Emu Luke Ringrose, Hannah O’Leary 

3 Platypus Annie Sheppard, Alfred Mina, Grace King 

3 Bilby Gabriel Edmunds, Blake Hagarty 

4 Kookaburra Ava Gillies, Thomas Arnold 

5 Echidna Archie Wright, Milly Hallam 

5/6 Wallaby Oliver Wickham, Finn Gibson 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
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Special Dates for your Diary 
Friday 20 June 

• Assembly 2.30pm for students only 
 

Tuesday 30 June 
• String Performance @ 2.30pm (Students are only to attend, and 

we will film this performance for parents) 
 

Thursday 2 July 

• Mufti Day- Gold coin for Graduation 

• Last day of Term 2 for students 
 

Friday 3 July 

• Staff Development Day 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Kindergarten students dot painting, inspired by the text ‘Animals Around the Billabong’. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

SNAPSHOTS FROM THE CLASSROOM – KINDY KANGAROO 



 
INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO ACCESS YOUR CHILD’S REPORT IN COMPASS 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SECONDHAND UNIFORM CLOTHING POOL SALE 
 

Pouille’s second hand clothing pool will be selling good quality second 
hand uniforms on June 30th (Tue) from 9am-10.30am in the undercroft. 
 
Slots will have to be reserved in advance to maximise efficiency. If 
you are interested, please book here (subject to max 5 individuals per 
slot):  
https://doodle.com/poll/5duakmsuu4dzd6c2 
 

There is a wide range of sizes 
available for both girls and boys at a 
very reasonable price. Please bring 
cash as there will be no card 
facilities. See prices below for 
estimated cost for the day. 
Girls Uniforms 

Shirts-$5 
Dresses-$10 
Tunics-$20 
 

Boys Uniforms 
Ties-$5 
Shirts-$5 
Shorts- $5 
Pants- $10 
Girls and Boys Uniforms 
T-shirts- $5 
Shorts- $5 
Sports Jackets -$10 
Bags- $10 
Hats-$15 
Jumpers-$15 
                              See you there!  

SCHOOL NEWS  
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Fr David has requested that you please contact the parish secretary Mrs Jackie Thornton if you 
would like to be added to the parish mailing list. 
 
Parish Office, Phone 9489 3221 
 
Email: secretary@holynamewahroonga.com.au 
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